
Happy Wednesday, Scholars!
Remember the Preuss Way isKindness, Respect, and Excellence.Have a great day!

IMPORTANT REMINDERS

Please remember to pick up your trash before leaving the lunch

tables after eating 
Personal athletic equipment are no longer allowed on campus. 

First offense: items will be taken away and not returned until the

end of the school day. 
Second offense: Items will be taken and not returned. All

students must come to school in dress code. 

Preuss polo must be worn. No jeans or sweats may be worn. 

Airpods and headphones should be put away and removed before

entering campus until after school. They may not be worn on

campus during the school day.

The Preuss School UC San Diego

SAT WORD: 

QUOTE OF THE DAY:

WEEK 15 NOVEMBER 15, 2023

obfuscate(v): to make obscure or unclear

Hold on to what is good, Even if it’s a handful of earth. Hold

on to what you believe, Even if it’s a tree that stands by

itself. And, hold on to what you must do, Even if it’s a long

way from here. Hold on to your life, Even if it’s easier to let

go. Hold on to my hand, Even if someday I’ll be gone away

from you.

– Crowfoot

https://www.vocabulary.com/dictionary/myriad
https://www.vocabulary.com/dictionary/myriad


Students: Starting after Thanksgiving break, we will be asking youto trade your cell phone for a loaner polo should you come to campusout of uniform. Please plan accordingly to meet the school'sexpectations and your needs. 

MTS Trolley Rider Insider Info

Please take a moment to learn about theMTS “See Something, Say Something”information. Click the MTS icon to read! Ifyou need assistance when riding thetrolley, you can text 619-318-1338 or callMTS dispatch at 619-595-4960. Putthese important numbers in your phoneso you have them available anytime youride the trolley.

Feeding San Diego

*Distributions dates in orange

Today is the annual Turkey Luncheon Feast where students and all staff gather in

the Walton center as SDUSD treats us to lunch.

Middle School 2nd Block releases to lunch at 11:20am 
 High School 3rd Block starts at 1:00pm 

THANKSGIVING FEAST TODAY!!

https://www.sdmts.com/rider-info/rider-insider/see-something-say-something


The Preuss Insider-
Read all about it!

Mental Health Workshop
We have a guest speaker from UCSD coming to talk with students about managing school stress and how to help a
friend. She will be doing interactive activities and discussion in small groups. We will host a Middle School group on
Tuesday, November 28 from 11:45a - 12:30p and High School group from 12:30-1:15pm in the Large Conference
Room

To gain a better understanding of
your own sources of stress and how
to manage them.
To learn different ways to cope with
stress.
To increase awareness of the
difficulties that others might be
facing. 
To know how to help a friend when
they are going through a difficult
situation

Learning Objectives: You must SIGN UP using the QR codes below by Tuesday
11/14/23. (Click the QR code to go to the survey):

MS SIGN UP HS SIGN UP

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeJaHBnspnBHgbkxr4t8kX0MffFouFRWHUQe4Mi-b_IYbHuHQ/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdP6HNirRKIqkxEKGHIpTORhkAUaqYQIHlAtMveFVyK0khy4w/viewform


They won the Attendance Challenge with an amazing attendance of 97.54%. All
the 8th grade students are treated to ice cream on Wednesday, November 29

during Block 4 (Sponsored by Preuss PTA).
The event will be held in the amphitheater from 2:30 -3:30 pm. 

Our next winner of the November Attendance Challenge will be announced at the
end of the month. Get ready; you may be the next winner!

Congratulations to the 8th-grade classes for winning the Attendance
Challenge for the month of October 2023!





Club Announcements!

DANCE CLUB
Are you interested in learning
how to dance? Join us every
Monday and Thursday
afterschool in Room T102. We
will learn different styles
spanning from Hip Hop to
Contemporary. Everyone is
welcome!

ROBOTICS

TSU-NAMI meets every Tuesday, after
school (4-5 pm) in Ms. V’s room A201!

TSU-NAMI

The movie for the month of
November/December will be The Princess
Bride based on William Goldman's novel,
"The Princess Bride." Directed by Rob
Reiner and released in 1987, The Princess
Bride is a fairy tale adventure following a
young woman and her one true love. This
film combines elements of comedy,
romance, adventure, drama, and fantasy
in one piece. So if you're a "sucker for a
happy ending," come join Film Club in
E203 during HS lunch on Wednesdays! 

FILM CLUB

Black Student Union (BSU)
invites you to join us every
Thursday during high school
lunch in E101 for fun games,
spirited debates, and a safe
place to navigate life!

BLACK STUDENT
UNION



MultiCultural Empowerment Club
meetings are on Mondays during lunch
in room D203. See you then!

MULTICULTURAL CLUB
Volleyball Club Meets every Friday
from 4-5 in front of B103! Meet us
there! 

VOLLEYBALL CLUB

SCIENCE OLYMPIAD

FINANCE CLUB

Attention all high school
students: Preuss MUN is
so excited to start a new
year of debating and
attending MUN
Conferences! Our next
meeting will be on
Thursday November 16th,
during high school lunch
in B203. Please pick up
your lunch, and head on
over! Tell any of your
friends who are not in the
google classroom to
come join us! See you
then!

JMUN



CELEBRATING NATIVE
AMERICAN HERITAGE MONTH

The Cherokee Phoenix was the first newspaper published by Native
Americans. In 1825 the Cherokee Council pledged $1,500 for the
purchase of a printing press and type; the American Board of
Commissioners for Foreign Missions also pledged assistance. By 1828 a
printing shop had been erected in New Echota, Georgia, and stocked
with type and a cast iron press shipped from Boston. Elias Boudinot
(1802-39), a Cherokee schoolmaster, was selected as editor of the
newspaper. Prior to colonization, Native American languages were orally
transmitted. After the arrival of Europeans, several tribes began to adopt
writing systems. Sequoyah, a member of the Cherokee Nation, spent 12
years developing a writing system so that his people could learn to read
and write in their language, completing his 86-character syllabary in
1821. From the beginning, the newspaper sought a wide audience. It
served first as an advocate for the Cherokee Nation, fighting especially
against its removal from the eastern states. By 1829 its coverage had
broadened to other Native American issues, prompting a title change to
Cherokee Phoenix and Indians’ Advocate. The paper ceased publication
on May 31, 1834. There were thoughts of reviving it the next year, but the
Georgia Guard confiscated the press and threw out the type.

Fact of the Day: 


